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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING – 05/12/2013
Attendees:
Graham Willoughby




Alan Perch



Mahmud Welton



Roger Triggs



Pam Green





Robert Cooper

                        Sarah Pearce

                        Pauline Bryan-Brown

Apologies:      Graham Hunt

                        Linda Perch

Opening Remarks
 
The group mentioned that most of them did not receive the minutes to the last meeting.  It was agreed that a copy of the minutes would be put in the reception area in the main building for any members of the group that wish to pick it up from the surgery as well as having it e-mailed to them.

 
Roger brought up the subject of what future did the group have and where the group goes from here.  He suggested that maybe the group could meet less regularly.

Pam said that the group want to help but feel they don’t put anything towards the helping the surgery. She wondered if it was worth it.
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Graham Willoughby 
 
Replied and said to the group that they are a valued group to the surgery and that he and the Doctors do try and take on board what the group suggests and will generally try to change things. The idea of the group is that they have a say in what happens within the surgery.  He reminded the group what has been achieved previously.  He said that he would like to think that the group was worth having. 

 

Group
The group were debating on how often the PPG meetings should take place. Some felt that it should be kept at once a month and others felt it should be 6 weeks or longer.

 

Pam

Talked about volunteering at the surgery.  If the group could offer to help in anyway by doing voluntary work.  Graham said that was a nice idea but there would be an issue with confidentiality.

 

Raising the Group Profile
 

The group wondered if they were representative of the patients registered at the surgery. The thoughts were that they were probably not. Graham said we need to raise the profile of the group, but this can be difficult. The group talked about how they could do this.  Mahmud pointed out that if any of the group members have family registered at the surgery that they could pass on any suggestions through the member of the group.

 

Sarah Pearce
 

This was Sarah’s first meeting with the group. She introduced herself and told the group a bit about herself.

 

Graham Willoughby
 
Graham talked about some of the changes that have happened in the surgery in the last month. He mentioned that some services like podiatry will be moving from the surgery to the hospital and that the McMillan’s are no longer working from the surgery. The space will be used for other things.  A possibility is that maybe Age Concern could use the space for podiatry.

 

Message Board
 

Alan mentioned that the message board in reception was not working as it should have been on 4th December.  There was a problem with it displaying information as well as calling patients in for their appointments. 
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Graham explained that the message board cannot cope with both.  He said he had looked into the idea of having a white board in the reception waiting area, but it would come down to cost as to whether the surgery could have it.  Sarah said the white board would be a good idea and a good way of educating the children, it would also draw the patients' attention to it.

 

Apologies 
Graham apologised that there was not a Doctor attending the meeting today.  He hopes that in the future either Dr Andrews or Dr Pope will be joining the group regularly.

 

CCG Patient Group Meeting 
None of the group are able to make the meeting being held on 5th December at 5pm. Sarah was the only member of the group that had been notified of the meeting in advance.  The rest of the group did not hear about it until the 4th December by letter. Graham explained what the CCG meeting was all about and he will make sure that the group receives the minutes from that meeting.

 

Vending machine
The main surgery and the Horder Healthcare building will be getting a vending machine each.  Graham asked the group what they would like in them. The group said tea, coffee and chocolate. Sarah mentioned that she has very good vending machines where she works and will pass the contact details onto Graham for the people that supply her works ones.

 

Queuing Outside
 
Pam asked if the problem with the queuing in the mornings outside the surgery had been looked at yet.  Graham said not yet.  A lot of time is being spent on reorganising all the surgery’s clinics at the moment.

 

Information Boards
 
Roger felt that the information board in the Horder Healthcare building does not have enough information about the PPG.  He said it is lacking basic information and to have just as much information on it as the main surgery notice board. Graham said he will look into this.  Alan mentioned that there were things being put on the PPG  notice board in the main surgery that were nothing to do with the group. Graham said as it was the group’s notice board, then to feel free to take down anything that should not be on it.
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Hedge
 
Mahmud mentioned that the hedge near the Horder Healthcare building was very overgrown and two thirds across the pavement, which can be very dangerous as people have to then walk on the grass and it can be very slippery.  Graham said he will get onto the Council about this problem.

 

Graham Willoughby
 
Suggested that the group draw up a plan for the year ahead. This should consist of various things the group want the surgery to work on.  Maybe concentrate on 3 things to work on. The group asked if Graham could do this for them. Graham said he will draw up a plan.

 
 

Date of Next Meeting                       Thursday  9th January 2014 at 12.30
